
Effective April 1, 2023, families
receiving financial assistance

through the CIHR program can
apply for an annual

affordability payment.

Did you know that...

Families accessing the
Child in Home of
Relative (CIHR)
program are eligible
for up to an additional
$8,797 per year.

To access the benefit, you will need to complete
the application package and return it to MCFD in
the provided self-addressed, stamped envelope.

Contact MCFFinanceCASSupport@gov.bc.ca or
fairness4crr@gmail.com for support. 
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How to access benefit:

The annual affordability
payment helps support
children/youth in the care of
relatives under the CIHR
program. You are encouraged
to access this annual benefit!

You can find more information at the MCFD
Annual Affordability Payment page at gov.bc.ca.


